October 17, 2023

Oregon Public Utilities Commission
PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Via electronic filing only to PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov

Re: UM 2114 Investigation into the Effects of the COVID-19 Pandemic on Utility
Customers

By this cover letter Small Business Utility Advocates Oregon (“SBUA”) informs the
Commission and stakeholders in this docket of a confidential facsimile transmitted on
this date to the Oregon PUC Hearings regarding SBUA payment of 20% match
identified in the Amended Proposed Budget Exhibit A filed in the above-referenced
docket.

Sincerely, L V\Z\L

s/ Diane Henkels A—Dm/k g
Diane Henkels

Attorney for SBUA

. Small Business Utility Advocates

Diane Henkels

She/her/hers

Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates
541-270-6001 / diane @ utilityadvocates.org
621 SW Morrison St. Ste 1025

Portland, OR 97205

Enclosure



